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After the holidays, our whole school ethos theme will be: 
 

We know how to make friends. 
Dear Parents, 
 
FIV’s Snapshot of The Week: 
 
What a busy end to the Spring Term! 
 
There have been many highlights this week, including the fiercely contested House General Knowledge Quiz 
and the chance to take part in and watch the Spring Festival Competition classes. Well done to everyone for 
taking part so admirably in these important annual events! We are sure you are proud of your talented 
children. 
 
The Enterprise Challenge has been a huge success, with over £250 profit raised from the first two days of sales 
alone! Once the children cash up and complete their sponsored events, we will have a final total. We have been 
very impressed with the way that they have tackled this project. 
 
Tests and Folders: 
The test folders are coming home this weekend so please ensure corrections are completed and the folders are 
sent back in after the Easter break. The children have new spellings to learn and Spelling Writing to complete 
over the holiday. 
 
Show Auditions: 
The auditions for the show have been split into two categories – acting and singing. The children all did 
brilliantly in their acting audition last week. We used the Drama Festival Class as their acting audition. The 
singing audition will take place on Wednesday 17 April. The children are expected to prepare one of the songs 
from the show. All the songs are on Seesaw and the children should learn the one they want to perform for the 
audition. We are expecting them to put their own actions or movements to the song they have chosen for their 
audition. Mrs Jones has suggested to each child the range of songs which suits their voice the best. If the song 
they want to sing is not in their key, Mrs Jones suggests that they practise without the backing track. 
 
In addition to this, please encourage the children to listen to the full soundtrack several times in the holidays 
and sing along with the words from their script. 
 
Sponsored Event: 
The children are bringing home a sponsor form for the Enterprise Team Sponsored Challenge. The money 
raised for this will be split between pocket money for The French Trip and our School Charity, Water Aid. 
Collectively, we are aiming to raise £900, so £450 can be added to our Water Aid total and £450 can be added 
to the total raised so far from the Business ventures. Please encourage your child to ask family and friends to 
sponsor him/her for the event. 
 
FIVe Steps Challenge 
Over the holidays it would be a good opportunity to encourage your child to update their Shooglebox with the 
details and photos of any additional challenges that have been done. The Creative Challenge that we did in 
school – The Macbeth and Revolting Rhymes videos will be uploaded from our end at school. The Enterprise 
Challenge (for the Life Skills section) can be written up over the holidays. The children can find photos of their 
group on Seesaw. 
 



 

 
If you have any worries or concerns about anything to do with your child, Mr Rawson and I are both available 
before and after school, so please feel free to come and see either of us immediately, or contact me on 
n.smith@froebelian.co.uk, or write a note in the Pupil Planner. 
 
Have a relaxing holiday. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Nicky Smith and Joshua Rawson 
 
Coming soon: 

• Monday 15 April – Summer Term Commences (Summer Uniform) 

• Wednesday 17 April – Show Auditions 
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